From: Office of the Governor of Kausao City
To: The Peoples of the Great Nations

It has come to our attention that some employees of Kausao
City's maliling service have been colluding with terrorist cells
that collectively call themselves The Jianghu. City Watch
agents have found three letters that describe treasonous
activities against The Council of Nine. Rest assured; those
responsible wil be brought to justice.

The Governor has launched a full investigation, but until all
suspects are found, we ask that you show all letters
delivered to you by the official mailing service to your local
Kausao City ambassador's office.

Failure to comply with the above mandate wil result in your
Immediate arrest and extradition to Kausao City for crimes
of collusion with known terrorist cells.

Thank you for your cooperation,

Catriona Naser
Assistant to The Governor of Kausao City

Delivered by: T he Kausao Post



